
Public Announcement 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new Shared Bicycle Program aimed at promoting 

sustainable transportation, reducing traffic congestion, and enhancing the overall mobility within 

our community. 

This program will provide residents and visitors with convenient access to bicycles for short trips 

around town. Starting [Insert Start Date], bicycles will be available at designated stations 

throughout the area. Participants can easily rent and return bikes through our user-friendly 

mobile app. 

We encourage everyone to take advantage of this eco-friendly option and experience the benefits 

of cycling. Together, let's make our community greener and more connected! 

For more information, please visit our website at [Insert Website URL] or contact us at [Insert 

Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Organization] 


